
Snacks and Water Bottles 
 

Students are highly encouraged to bring a water 
bottle to school each day already filled up with ice 
water. Please make sure your child’s name is on 

their water bottle and that it is brought home each 
Friday to be cleaned and brought back on 

Monday’s. They will be able to refill water bottles 
during restroom breaks with our contactless water 

bottle fill up. 
 

Students are also allowed to bring a ​healthy snack 
each day if you choose to send one with your child. 
It must stay in their backpack until our designated 

snack time. Due to COVID, snacks ​will not​ be 

provided.  
 

Thanks, 
Mrs. Berendzen 


